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9/18/2007

VIA EMAIL 
  
  
Carolyn Hoover 
Director, DotCoop Operations 
DotCooperation LLC 
1401 New York Ave., NW 
Suite 1100 
Washington, DC 20005 
Email: choover@dotcoop.coop  
  
Re: Proposal #2007005, Domain Name Exception – go.coop 
  
Dear Carolyn,  
  
In accordance with its procedure for consideration of new registry services 
(http://www.icann.org/registries/rsep/rsep.html), this letter is to inform you that ICANN has approved 
DotCoop’s request to release go.coop from Appendix 6 the .COOP Sponsorship Agreement.    
  
ICANN’s preliminary determination did not identify any significant competition or security and stability issues. 
DotCoop may proceed with the release of go.coop as proposed.  
  
Patrick 
  
  
Patrick L. Jones 
Registry Liaison Manager 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330 
Marina del Rey, CA 90292 
Tel: +1 310 301 3861 
Fax: +1 310 823 8649 
patrick.jones@icann.org  
  


